
Tue, 23 Oct 2012 

Hello Joe 

I meant to get back to you right away but the time crept forward. We 

played the film today again with our Council members as well and they 

were most impressed. 

The film was just perfect in that there was dead silence while it was 

being played and the conversation started up quickly as soon as it was 

finished. 

The actors performed very professionally I think. It was a tricky 

subject because we did not want to criticize the workers but in fact 

let them recognize themselves in the film. We acknowledged the 

students and Brock's presence in the community a number of times. 

We would like to return the favour to you. We work on a shoestring so 

we are limited but we could write a testimonial or provide a verbal 

reference if that would please you. We will also pen an appropriate 

Thank you to the students in the next little while. 

 

With Gratitude and Thank you  

Kindest Regards 

Catherine Mindorff-Facca 
Niagara Research and Planning Council 

 


